From:

To: clerks pelham
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing 15 Hwy# 20 E Fonthill
Date: Friday, May 27, 2022 1:55:54 PM

I wish to register for the proposed Zoning By-law Amendment for the above address.

In addition to my rain water flooding concern, I wish to discuss the huge snow pile at the end
of Kinsman Crt. S each winter. This mountain of snow completely blocks any entrance to the
south end of Kinsman Crt. The town spends thousands of dollars every year to pay for a large
front end loader Driver and 3 of the towns large dump trucks to haul away 30-50 loads of
snow away to the works yard in Fenwick , this procedure takes approx 8-9 hours to complete.
Every snow fall of approx 3 inches is pushed up Kinsman Crt to the south end creating a
mountain of snow. The residents are OK with this procedure and this is the most cost efficient
way for the town to handle this large build up of snow. Pedestrian access to Hwy# 20 is halted
for a few months as the snow pile makes it prohibitive to walk past this pile of snow, therefore
every one has to walk over to Pelham St N. and continue south to Hwy# 20.



